
 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Director’s Office 

March has arrived and it’s so wonderful to 
know that Spring is right around the corner! 
Soon signs of Spring will be all around us at 
The Little Lamb as the trees begin to 
blossom and the warmer weather 
approaches.  The children will begin to 
notice the signs of Spring as they search the 
skies for rainbows and use their 
imaginations to find pictures in puffy 
clouds. 

Don’t forget to “Spring Forward” as we 
once again change our clocks on Sunday, 
March 12th.  It is so nice to have those 
longer days again! 

Have a wonderful Spring! 

Sherry Banks, Director 

 

 

 

H A P P Y  B I R T H D A Y   

Carter Norris 3/2 

Ellie Walker 3/8 

Henry Lee 3/8 

Nathan Carver 3/11 

Debbie Duke   3/14 

Leo Carter 3/30 

   

 

 

 



 

March Themes 

6th- It’s a Zoo in Here 

13th- St. Patrick’s Week 

20th-“Spring has Sprung”:  Rain, Rainbows 
and Clouds  

27th-A Little Dirt Won’t Hurt 

 

Dates to Remember 

12th-Daylight Saving Time begins-Don’t 
forget to move your clocks forward an hour. 

17th-St. Patrick’s Day-Don’t forget to wear 
green! 

20th-Spring begins 

 

Check out the Boards in the 
Classrooms! 

The curriculum boards in the classrooms allow 
you to see what your child is learning.  You will 
find photos of the children doing projects and 
learning in the centers, student work displayed 
and a description of what they did and the skills 
they learned.  Please take time to check out the 
boards.  Ask your child about it, they will love to 
look at the photos and projects with you and 
tell you all about it!  Enjoy seeing all the fun and 
learning your child is doing throughout the day!  

 
 

 
 

Spring into Savings 
Receive a $50 Barnes and Noble gift 
certificate! 

• Encourage a friend to schedule a 
tour during the months of March or 
April  

• Upon completion of their tour, you 
will receive a $50 gift certificate to 
Barnes and Noble Bookstore. 

Bonus: Get a Free week of Tuition! 
If your referral family enrolls before April 
30th, you will receive a free week of tuition 
for your whole family. 

 

 

 

 


